Notice of Uncontested Election

West Suffolk Council

Election of Town Councillors for
Clare Town Council

on

Thursday 3 March 2022

I, Ian Gallin, being the Returning Officer at the above election,

report that no candidates were nominated for Clare Town Council.

A new election will be held within 35 days of Thursday 3 March
2022.

Dated Monday 7 February 2022 Ian Gallin
Returning Officer
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